
COMMUNITY NOTICE 

For Immediate Release:  

Tsiothóhrha/December 3, 2021 

NOTICE OF CONSTRUCTION AT ADMIN. 3 
(DECEMBER 6-10, 2021) 

Beginning Monday, December 6th through Friday, December 10th, 2021, as part of current 

safety measures, the front entrance to MCA Administration Building #3 (Human 

Resources) will be blocked to prevent access due to current construction conditions 

scheduled during this week.   

Employees and visitors are asked to use the lower level entrance at the back of the building 

and are encouraged to use caution when reporting to work and/or visiting the building for 

any reason. The back door will remain locked, therefore anyone visiting the building must 

phone ahead by calling the office’s front desk at (613) 575-2250 ext. 2146 and someone 

will let you in.    

Nia:wen for your patience and understanding. 


